
From: Carroll, John
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/22/2013 10:51:48 AM
Subject: Chesterfield Sheriff Appointment

Chesterfield Delegation,

Due to the recent indictment of Chesterfield Sheriff Sam Parker, our office is now considering candidates to be
appointed as Acting Sheriff. The Acting Sheriff will serve until the next general election in 2014.

If you have any recommendations that you would like for Governor Haley to consider, please submit resumes and 
recommendations to John Carroll, Director of Boards and Commissions at JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov.

Please submit any recommendations as soon as possible.

Thank you,

John Carroll
Director of Boards and Commissions
803.734.5086
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